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A message from the staff 

Hello again to all our families. We have a busy half term 
ahead. We will need everyone to be asking lots of ques-
tions and share their thoughts on some kings and 
queens in history! 

Thank you to parents for encouraging children to read 
every night and for checking that children are learning 
their tables, this really helps with their maths class 
work.    Miss Brown , Mrs McLean, Miss Nichols, Miss 
Ivory-Kernan 

 

Were the Tudors terrific or terrible?  

Children are building on knowledge of understanding of history  building. 
During 118 years of Tudor rule, England became richer than ever before. As 
the country became wealthier, towns grew, houses were built 
and schools and colleges were set up. Arts and crafts flourished too and Eng-
land became home to great painters, writers and musicians, but life was life 
great for everyone? 

If you follow the link HERE to our website, you can view the detailed over-
view of learning. 

We are getting to know the stories by Anthony Browne  
which help us in developing our own ideas for stories and 
we are reading longer stories in class story time. HERE is a  
video of the story Through the Magic Mirror. Find out 
more about the author HERE. 

Find out more about the our science topic, Materials, by 
clicking HERE to learn more on the BBC web-
site. 

School Lunch                                                                                            

Just a reminder that the school lunch menu can 
be viewed on our school website HERE should 
you want to talk to your child about their food 
choices. 

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/tudors/dailylife.htm
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/houses/tudor.htm
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/tudors/schools.htm
http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/school-curriculum/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hwo36IjsB4o
http://www.anthonybrownebooks.com/about
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zcvv4wx
http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/lunchtime-menu/

